
Monday May 13th, 2024 
 
 

Attention all young drivers! 

Please make sure to fill out the Student Driver Information & Registration form to 
get your parking pass.  
Have your parking pass displayed in the front window of your car 
Make sure to park off of lower Lytton Street. Do not park in the front of the 
school or in front of the Dance Studio and Preschool. 
Space is limited, so please park on local streets where parking is permitted.  
Cars parked in non-designated areas will be subject to being towed. 
 

Coding Club- reminder of your Monday Meeting rm. E211 
 
Today at lunch the Gender Sexualities Alliance GSA is meeting in Ms. 

Anderson's classroom E410. Everyone is welcome!  

Snacks will be provided. 


